
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 
 

30th Jan—
Christingle Service 

2pm in St  

Andrew’s Church 

10th Feb (note date 
change) -  

KS1 Maths Open       

Morning  

KS2 Maths Open   

Afternoon (2pm) 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

20th January 2017 

Dear Parents,  

                 Another busy week at school this week.  The children are fully engaged 

in their learning projects and there have been lots of exciting lessons with ice 

melting, hot seating explorers, creating under the sea stories, going on bear hunts 

and lots of maths challenges.   We have two opportunites coming up for you to join 

us.  Our Christingle celebration is on Monday 30th January at 2pm in church.  

Members of the congregation from St Andrew’s are visiting school in the day to 

make Christingles with the children to take to the church for our celebration.  The 

Children’s Society candles will also be collected in the service.  Our maths      

workshops are also a chance for you to find out about how Maths is taught in 

school and how you can help your child at home. Details of this are in this  

newsletter. 

                The staff and I always welcome your support so please be in touch if you 

want to come in and help in whatever way you can.                   

H E Brewster                  

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

In case of   

severe    

weather please  

listen to Radio 

Lincolnshire or Lincs FM for    

details.  You can also find a list of 

schools closed on the Lincolnshire 

County Council Website.  Please 

do not phone the school.  We will 

let you know through the channels 

above. 

We will do our utmost to keep 

school open and only close for  

safety reasons. 

Messages or reminders from…….. 

Story and Craft Club—We could really use some kitchen roll tubes please. 

Reception— We are very short of spare girls socks and pants. 

Year 1 and Year 2— Please bring in homework books on Wednesday Y2 and 
Thursday Y1. Thankyou for all the amazing polar bears you have made. 

Year 3 and 4— Please make sure your child has a appropriate outdoor PE kit. 

Year 5 and 6— Please could we have some old newspapers for our art projects. 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

Our collection point, in the Office, will be available 

from January 25th if you have any vouchers you would 

like to donate to the school. Thank you. 

Medical appointments 
 

Please remember to complete a leave 

of absence form for all                 

appointments and bring in an         

appointment card/letter to the    

Office. 

Christingle Celebration  

30th January 2pm in St Andrew’s Church 

Please return your collection candles by this date. 

Thank you. 

On-site newsletter. 

Our newsletter will now be on display in the playground, in the all-

weather noticeboard between the bike lock-ups and the double doors, 

should you need to double-check anything if you lose your paper copy. 

Or you could photograph it so you have a permanent copy at home. 


